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CALENDAR

Sponsor a Teacher
Membership Drive:
12/1 - 12/11

Drop-in & Chat:
12/9 @ 10am

Holiday Baskets New
Deadline: 12/12

Black Voices Matter:
12/4 @ 6pm

​

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

As we enter the holiday season, I sit here asking myself:
"how is it already December?" Time has flown by! The PTSA schedule

has been busy with membership drives, clothing drives for
the WORKS, fundraising campaigns, new family engagement
programs and events, and a first-ever Virtual Trivia Night!

All of these were a resounding success, and the PTSA is
humbled and thankful to all of you for making it so.

We honestly could not do what we do without you!

December is the month of giving! To show our appreciation
to our KMS Community, the Kellogg PTSA is gifting all parents
and guardians free, unlimited access to Anchored Families .
This is an online parenting coach series that will help you with:

"tried and true strategies to set healthy boundaries, coach your kids
through big emotions, understand behavior and feelings, talk with

instead of at your kids and provide consequences that teach skills your
kids can use their whole life." You can take this online course

at any time, as many times as you want within the membership
period. There are also live community calls to connect with

other parents. For more information and how to sign up, visit:

http://kelloggptsa.org/our-gift-to-you/

The PTSA will also be hosting a free daytime online 
Drop-In & Chat to get our community connected on December 9th!

This is an informal chat, and anyone from our KMS community
attend! Grab a cup of coffee/tea and join us to discuss the topic
of Remote Learning. This is the first meeting in a series of chats

and more information is provided below in our newsletter content.

With that, I'm signing off and closing the last
PTSA Knightly News of 2020! On behalf of our PTSA,

I wish you a happy and safe holiday season! 

As always, GO KNIGHTS!

Myrna Habermann
Kellogg PTSA President

presisdent@kelloggptsa.org

DROP IN & CHAT!

​Let's chat together with other parents about REMOTE
LEARNING for your child.

What's hard? What's going well? All are welcome!

To join this chat, please register at:
https://tinyurl.com/KMSTechDropin

HOLIDAY BASKETS

Good news! If you didn't get a chance to drop off gift cards
for theHoliday Baskets Gift Card and Donation Drive for

the school district, thedeadline has been extended until the 12th!

This amazing program supports so many families in our
community and this year more than ever before. PTA Council is

$10,000 short of their goal!

Please consider donating at 
https://secure.lglforms.com/form.../s/cw_IFoTAIEsElYbQ8iLKOA

or drop off cards at any Shoreline Fire Department station,
the WORKS duringvthe times noted on the flyer.

THANK YOU!!

BLACK MINDS MATTER

Join Shoreline Schools in a discussion supporting Black mental
health in our communities with Dr. Derek McNeil, PhD, and

Heather Casimere, M.A.

Registration link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/

WN_OeX8XcsvRZew_XfyDrALcg

About Derek McNeil, Ph.D: President of the Seattle School of
Theology &Psychology; PhD in Counseling Psychology from

Northwestern Universityaand an MDiv from
Fuller Theological Seminary.

About Heather Casimere, M.A.: Assistant to the Director
at the Center onReinventing Public Education at

the University of Washington Bothell
and a passionate creator of wellness resources

within communities of color.
BA in English (Creative Writing) from San Francisco State University

and an MA in Theology & Culture from The Seattle School of
Theology & Psychology.

This event is sponsored in part by
the Shoreline Public Schools Foundation:

https://www.shorelinefoundation.org

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE

The PTSA needs your help to make sure that all of our teachers
have a voice. Please consider supporting our teachers by

purchasing a 2020-2021 Teacher/Staff Membership for $11. 
Our goal is to make sure all 70 teachers

and staff become PTSA members.  If you sponsor a teacher
between December 1-11th, 2020, you will be entered
into a drawing to win our “Go Green Basket” filled with

Eco-Friendly items from
Whole Foods Market valued at $150+.  

Please go to our sponsorship page to donate:
https://www.memberplanet.com/campaign/kelloggmiddleptsa/

membershipscholarshipfund_20-21

Thank you! ​

REFLECTIONS

Thanks to all the wonderful artists who participated
in the Reflections Art Program this year.  There were a total

of 20 entries which is more than double the number of
entries from last year, and is also more than double the amount

of entries from any other school in the district. 
Way to go Kellogg student artists! 

Except for Dance, all of the other 5 categories were represented
with submissions. There were 3 entries each in Writing,

Photography and 3D Art, and 2 Film entries. 
The remaining works were 2D Visual Art. Although there

were more entries from the 6th and 7th grades,
all 3 grades were well represented. 

All of the submissions now move on to the district level for judging.  

This year, due to COVID-19 safety protocols,
there will be no displayor reception for 2021,

however the winners from the district heading to the
Washington State Competition on this page in January 2021

will be posted. 

Winners will also be announced in Shoreline Area News.  
More details will be available on the 
Shoreline PTA Council Facebook Page

at: https://www.facebook.com/shorelineptacouncil

LITTLE FREE PANTRIES

Little Free PantriesLittle Free Pantries are usually small
cabinets (sometimes large) in front of someone’s home where
neighbors can take food that they need, or leave food to share

with others. If you need to stretch those grocery dollars,
Little Free Pantries are a great resource.

There are 21 Little Free Pantries in the Shoreline/LFP area.
Here is a map and a list of all them. If you know of one that

we’re missing, or if your family needs any assistance,
please contact Kellogg's Family Advocate,  

Erin Mauer at erin.maurer@shorelineschools.org.  

WEEK OF GRATITUDE

​The teachers and staff of Kellogg were overjoyed by the
personal emails and notes that came from the

KMS families during our Week of Gratitude!

We cannot thank you enough for
helping us show our amazing teachers and staff the

appreciation we have for all the hard work
they are doing this year!

 HOLIDAY SHOPPING 

      

      

There are many ways you can do your holiday shopping
that can also benefit Kellogg and the PTSA! Why not shop and

give back at the same time?

Amazon Smile: Go to smile.amazon.com and start shopping.
Before you make your purchase make sure you have 

Kellogg PTSA 6 12 15 as your selected Charity of choice!

Thriftway: Send your Thriftway Receipts to:

Kellogg Middle School PTSA
c/o Jesse Donovan, Rebates Coordinator

16045 25th Ave NE
Shoreline, WA  98155

Office Depot/Max: Use our Kellogg Middle school's ID: 70106708,
when shopping Office Depot or Office Max and a portion of

your purchase will directly sent to Kellogg!

Box Tops: Download app to scan your store receipt,
find participating products and instantly add cash to
Kellogg's earnings online. From gym equipment to

technology to classroom books, and supplies, KMS school
can use this money to help teachers and students get the

supplies they need. Don't want to scan, send them
to Jesse and she will do it for you!

Thanks for supporting our Kellogg students and staff!

STAY CONNECTED WITH THE PTSA

          

Stay connected with us through Facebook, Instagram
and our PTSA website!

Kellogg Middle PTSA 6.12.85
18560 1st Ave. NE
Shoreline, WA 98155
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You may  unsubscribe  if you prefer not to receive future emails from us | Privacy Policy

 

https://www.facebook.com/KelloggPTSA

